
The Old Grammarians’ Association recently supported 
two former students through its HOPE (Humanitarian 
or Philanthropic Endeavours) programme. The HOPE 
programme enables the Association to offer financial 
support to its members who are endeavouring to 
achieve something extraordinary, help others or 
generally benefit mankind. 

The Association recently supported Beth Ferguson 
(nee Tucker 83) for her work with the St Boniface 
Cathedral fundraiser “Give the Cathedral a Lift”. 
The fundraiser raised money to install a lift in the 
Cathedral stairwell providing people easy access both 
upstairs and downstairs. 

The Association also supported Rachel Paterson 
(05) in her fundraising efforts for the Leukaemia 
Foundation. Through the support of the OGA and a 
number of other generous donors, Rachel raised over 
$4,000 for the Foundation by shaving her head in the 

“World’s Greatest Shave”. Rachel is currently studying 
Advance Science at UWA and is interested in pursuing 
a career in medical research. 

For more information about the OGA’s HOPE 
programme or to obtain an HOPE application form, 
please visit www.bcgs.wa.edu.au and follow the links 
to the Old Grammarians’ Association pages. 
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